
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME ON “THE LEAD TO BE LED” 

An orientation programme on “The Lead to be Led” was organized for forty two 

faculty members on June 13th, 2019. Dr. S. Sudharani, Associate Professor of English, St. 

Mary’s College, highlighted the ways and means to achieve institutional success. The second 

session was led by Dr. Ramesh Kumar, the research co-ordinator of our college. He described 

the convenient ways to carry out the research.   

 

 


